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November 1, 2022 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
Attention: Ms. Marconi 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: Extension Request relating to EB-2022-0036 
   2023 IRM Application, Halton Hills Hydro Inc. 
 
Halton Hills Hydro Inc. (“HHHI”) is scheduled to submit its 2023 IRM Application November 2, 2022.  Due 
to essential staff having experienced illness recently, HHHI would like to request an extension to Friday, 
November 11, 2022.  With the exception of final LRAM balance disposition, HHHI will not be requesting 
anything addition to the mechanistic adjustment and Group 1 deferral and variance account dispositions 
provided in the IRM modelling. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson 
Regulatory Affairs Officer 
Halton Hills Hydro Inc. 
 
 
Cc: Scott Knapman, President & CEO, HHHI 
 David J. Smelsky, CFO, HHHI 
  


